
Christmas Fayre raises almost £1,700 for the school
Thanks to all the families, school staff, Governors & pupils who helped 

make the Christmas Fayre so wonderful this year – we had lots of positive 
feedback about the Fayre, and it really felt like the start of Christmas!
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The Lucky Dip was very 
popular this Christmas, and 
over 200 prizes were picked 

out of the Lucky Dip by 
excited children!

Thanks to 
A-Plan Insurance 

(Solihull) for 
generously 

donating the main 
raffle prize – a 

£100 Touchwood 
voucher

Debbie, from Caterlink, kindly 
provided the refreshments for 

the Fayre, with all proceeds going 
to the school. There was also a 

delicious range of cakes thanks to 
CakesByLibby

The tombolas were 
very popular stalls, 

particularly the 
sweet/chocolate 

tombola

The rainbow raffle 
hampers looked 

beautiful and were 
full of amazing 
donations from 

pupils 

The Silent Auction had 
16 excellent items on 

offer, kindly donated by 
local businesses



Huge thanks to the companies above, for kindly donating prizes for 
our raffle and silent auction.  

The raffle and silent auction raised nearly £1,000 for the school!

Poke-a-Tree was poked 
nearly 150 times during 

the Fayre!

Almost 70 
children tried to 

guess the teddy’s 
name, but only 
one successfully 
guessed it was 

‘Bruno’…

Thanks to everyone who came to the Christmas Fayre.
We’re looking forward to seeing you again at our next event.

From the PTA 


